LAKE SUPERIOR SCHOOL DISTRICT #381

FOOD SERVICE

ATTENTION PARENTS:

The meal accounting system for Lake Superior School District is a pre-paid system.  All meals are paid for by depositing money into the individual student account before meals are served. We consider a $5.00 balance a "low student balance."  If the money remaining in the account falls below $5.00, the student will be reminded verbally on a daily basis.  Once your child’s account reaches -$5.00, they may be offered a cheese or peanut butter sandwich for a short period of time.  Balances (positive and negative) from the previous school year will carry over into the current year.  It is the responsibility of the parent/guardian and student to ensure that students have adequate money in their account.  You may monitor your child’s lunch account by using our Parent Portal System.  Through Parent Portal, you may view your child’s lunch account balance and purchases.  Parent Portal is the same program used for viewing your child’s attendance, grades, etc.  If you haven’t utilized Parent Portal and would like to start, please contact our Technology Department at 218-834-8201, ext.8299. 
You may deposit money for your child’s food service account at any building’s main office or by going online and using “E-Store”.  You may access “E-Store” on our website: www.isd381.org.  Once you are on our website, you will see “E-Store” on the left-hand side.  For questions in setting up your “E-Store” account, please contact your school. If you are sending a check or money for more than one child, please specify how you would like this money applied.
· William Kelley Schools:
218-226-4437, ext.8100
mketola@isd381.org


· Minnehaha Elementary: 
218-834-8221, ext. 8401
jfalk@isd381.org  

· Two Harbors High School: 
218-834-8201, ext. 8201
rjohnson@isd381.org  

Do your part to bring additional funding to our school district
Applications for free and reduced meals are available on line, at your child’s school or the District Office.  All households are encouraged to apply. In order for your school to receive extra federal funding, our district must submit your application to the federal government by 
October 1st of each year.  Applications are welcome at any time during the year; please do not hesitate to apply for this benefit if your household situation has changed.

Applications are for the current school year only; you must reapply each school year. 
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Breakfast:			Lunch:�Students: $1.25		Grades K-5: $2.40�Adults: $2.25			Grades 6-8:  $2.65


Reduced: Free			Grades 9-12 $2.70


Reduced: Free			Adults: $4.50


�Milk: $0.50�Kindergarten Milk (Lunch): $0.50�Kindergarten Milk (Snack): Free





MONTHLY MENUS








